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As we head into a well deserved Christmas Break, I 

would like to acknowledge that though it has not been 

an easy  journey for educators in the past months, that 

your hard work is very much appreciated! As many 

teachers embrace the next phase of the journey under 

scenario 3, and online learning from home, please know 

that ARPDC and NRLC are here to support you.   Don’t 

forget to take time for yourself, your wellness and your 

learning. 

As always, NRLC/ARPDC have a variety of virtual     

learning opportunities available and registered            

participants get access to session recordings to view on 

their own time and schedule.  The asynchronous LEARN 

& GO  resource website is also available for you any time,      

anywhere!    

                                              Executive Director, Sandra Ciurysek 

“Partners in Adult Learning for Students’ Sake”  

 Click to subscribe to our newsletter    
  or visit us at www.nrlc.net !  
 

  Also follow us on: 
 
      

   
    

 @NRLC_Info   @nrlc.net   Google Podcast 

 

THE BULLETIN 
The Official Newsletter for Northwest Regional Learning Consortium 

Supporting  
Online Learning  
on FACEBOOK! 

 
 

Check out the ARPDC  
grade level 

 Building Bridges  
Together 

Facebook Groups  
@ARPDConsortia  

https://sites.google.com/view/arpdc-learn-and-go-library
https://sites.google.com/view/arpdc-learn-and-go-library
https://us14.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=242855ae9df2f1e7001fd3619&id=0288b6ec06
http://www.nrlc.net
https://podcasts.google.com/feed/aHR0cHM6Ly9yc3Mud2hvb3Noa2FhLmNvbS9yc3MvcG9kY2FzdC9pZC8xMTYwNg?sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiJuP_MpY_sAhUJzp4KHS58CoEQ4aUDegQIARAC&hl=en-CA
https://twitter.com/
https://www.facebook.com/nrlc.net/
mailto:@ARPDConsortia
https://nrlc.net/program/6276
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“Partners in Adult Learning for Students’ Sake”  

For more information on our services and learning opportunities, or 

clarifications about registrations. 

You can reach us at: 

     (780)-882-7988  or   https://www.nrlc.net/contact 

          Provincial FRENCH Learning Opportunities 

          December 2020  Learning Opportunities 

https://www.nrlc.net/contact
https://www.crcpd.ab.ca/
https://consortium.tools/uploads/5/files/arpdc_french_immersion_calendar_-_december_2020.pdf
https://sites.google.com/erlc.ca/
https://crcpd.ab.ca/program/6136
https://www.learning-network.org/program/6313
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Learning Opportunities in 2021: 

“Partners in Adult Learning for Students’ Sake”  

https://www.carcpd.ab.ca/programs/details.php?id=8777
https://sites.google.com/view/arpdc-learn-and-go-library
https://carcpd.ab.ca/programs/details.php?id=8773
https://nrlc.net/program/6037
http://www.nrlc.net/
https://nrlc.net/program/6481

